
 

Construction Update: June 28, 2018 

Interested in following along with Village construction projects, as well as regional 

road construction projects? The Village of Gurnee provides an update of local 

projects on a periodic basis. You can also check out the Road Construction 

Updates webpage.  

 

 

Almond Road Resurfacing 

 

Project Update 

Work is progressing on Almond Road including pavement patching this week. This 

will be followed by leveling binder and surface course.  

 

Due to the Excessive Heat Watch issued by the National Weather Service for 

Friday, June 29th and Saturday, June 30th, the Village's paving contractor on 

Almond Road has been granted a minor extension to begin work earlier for this 

period. The contractor will begin construction work on Friday and Saturday at 6:00 

a.m., which is one hour earlier than normal working hours. This extension is 

provided for the safety of the workers, who will begin installing the first layer of new 

asphalt beginning Friday. 

 

 

Almond and Dada Intersection Improvement 

Project Update 

Beginning the week of July 9th, the intersection of Almond Road and Dada Drive 

will be closed to traffic for a period of five to six weeks to accommodate the 

installation of a mini-roundabout and improve the function of the intersection. The 

timing of this construction has been coordinated with local schools to finalize 

construction before school returns to session. 

 

Detours will be posted during the construction period.  

 

http://www.gurnee.il.us/government/departments/community-development/engineering/road-construction-updates
http://www.gurnee.il.us/government/departments/community-development/engineering/road-construction-updates


 

Residents can learn more about the upcoming intersection improvements and read 

frequently asked questions by visiting www.gurnee.il.us/almond_dada 

 

 

Grand Avenue Resurfacing 

 

Project Update 

IDOT is proceeding with plans to resurface Grand Avenue west of I-94 this 

summer. Work operations are being scheduled for night operations and staff will be 

working with the contractor and IDOT to minimize impacts to the community from 

night noise. The resurfacing project for Grand Avenue east of I-94 exceeded 

budget allocations from the State of Illinois, therefore it is unclear if this section will 

move forward. 

 

 

Miscellaneous Drainage Improvements 

 

Project Update 

Following the May and June rain events, a myriad of drainage problems 

manifested requiring urgent attention to restore flow and structural integrity to 

piping throughout the community. An additional failure has been verified on 

Grandville east of the Union Pacific Railroad crossing and staff is soliciting prices 

to replace this metal culvert with a more durable concrete or ductile iron pipe. 

 

http://www.gurnee.il.us/almond_dada

